Dear ECNU Alumni:  

We would like to have a spring gathering for the members of ECNU Houston Chapter with the following information:

​Time: 6:30pm, Tuesday, March 17, 2015

Location: 888 Bistro, 16744 El Camino Real, Houston, TX 77062

Agenda:

1) Election of Chapter President and Council Members.

2) Spring gathering for dinner and information exchange of information

RSVP: email to jchen184@jhmi.edu (Very important as we need to reserve the table).

Please make every effort to participate in this gathering as this is extremely important for our chapter. I have joined the Johns Hopkins University since last March and can no longer serve as the Present of our chapter. We really need to elect a new president and also a few council members. 

I would be very grateful if you could come to join us!

Best regards, 

Jiande chen

